
  

HOME SHARE OPPORTUNITY 
Are you passionate about making a REAL and positive difference 
in peoples’ lives? If so, you may be interested in becoming a 
Home Share Provider with the Port Alberni Association for 
Community Living (PAACL).  
 

We are actively seeking families, couples and/or individuals 
who are interested in sharing their homes with individuals 
who have developmental disabilities; supporting them to 
contribute to, and participate fully in their communities. 
PAACL meets with all potential Home Share providers, 
conducts home health & safety assessments and provides a 

full orientation to scope and care of a carefully matched individual. 
 

The Port Alberni Association for Community Living (PAACL) is a non-profit society that has 
supported adults with developmental disabilities in the Alberni region for over sixty years. 
We are currently looking for Home Share & Respite Providers in the Alberni area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Sharing is such a positive & rewarding experience 
for both the Home Share Provider and the Home Share 
Resident. 
 

If you are interested or would just like to obtain more information, please contact our 

Home Share Program at: 

 Krista Nelson, Manager  250-735-7630 Krista.Nelson@paacl.ca  

 Megan Barker, Coordinator 250-724-7155 homeshare@paacl.ca  

 
 

Inclusive Communities = Stronger Communities 
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